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The Republic of Serbia welcomes the delegation of Madagascar and thanks the head of delegation for the presentation of the UPR National Report. 

The authorities of Madagascar has shown its genuine commitment to the UPR process. Serbia in particular welcomes the establishing of the Independent National Human Rights Commission in 2014 as an independent national institution for the protection of human rights in conformity with the Paris Principles. 

In spirit of a constructive dialogue, we would like to recommend to Madagascar  the following:

- to provide sufficient resources to the Independent National Commission on Human Rights, in particular with regard to the promotion of women's rights and the promotion of equality between women and men;

- to strengthen national legislation on environmental protection.


We wish Madagascar a successful review process.
